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Wheeler Derrick

From: Clair Klock <cklock@conservationdistrict.org>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Hb 2883

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Chair  and members of the committee.  
My name is Clair Klock from Corbett Oregon. Guides should be the adovate for wildlife conservation-  not the 
ones who disregard fish and game rules. Please vote yes on 2883 
Thank you!  


